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From: Hunton, Andrew
Sent: 26 April 2024 15:25
To: Development Control
Subject: New CCTV Column, Junction Lowther Street/King Street, Whitehaven

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

CAUTION: External email, think before you click!  
Please report any suspicious email to our IT Helpdesk  
 

Your Ref   4/24/2093/0F1 
My Ref  CO/1596/24 
 
FAO Sarah Papaleo 
 
Many thanks for your consultation dated 17th April 2024.  
The Constabulary regards this proposal as particularly important in maintaining CCTV views 
around Whitehaven. The CCTV scheme, funded by the Police, Fire and Crime Commissioner, 
provides vital support in addressing such issues as retail crime and the local Night Time Economy. 
 
Best regards 
 
 
Andy Hunton 
Designing Out Crime Officer 
T: 101, Option 2,ext 49192 
M:  
E:  
 
Cumbria Constabulary 
C/O Carlisle Police Station, Brunel Way, Durranhill Industrial Estate, Carlisle, CA1 3NQ 
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IMPORTANT NOTICE: 
 
This email, its content and any file transmitted with it, may be confidential/legally 
privileged, and are for the intended recipient only. It may contain information 
protected by law. Any unauthorised copying, disclosure or other processing of this 
information may be unlawful and may be a criminal offence. If you have received this 
email in error please advise Cumbria Constabulary on 101 or via email return, and 
delete this email and any attachments immediately. Any opinions expressed in this 
document are those of the author and do not necessarily reflect the opinion of Cumbria 
Constabulary. 
 
This footnote also confirms that this email message has been scanned by Exchange 
Online Protection for the presence of computer viruses. 
 
_______________________________________________________ 
Please, consider your environmental responsibility. Before printing this e-mail ask 
yourself: "Do I need a hard copy?"  


